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This notice is to inform all contractors of the current protocols TransGrid has in place for the delivery of its 
training activities. 
 
Ceasing Public Offerings of Power Systems Safety Rules (PSSR) Training 
 
TransGrid is ceasing offering PSSR training through public courses until further notice. We will contact any 
contractors with bookings and organise alternative options. At this stage, we will monitor and modify August 
pre-bookings if necessary. 
 
Our aim is to continue to support the business and provide methods of training that enables our contractors to 
continue to work whilst providing a safe environment for the trainers and participants during these times. 
TransGrid will offer all PSSR training using the following deliver methods: 
 

• PSSR 3.3; 6.1 and 6.2 – onsite or in small groups at closest TransGrid facility to works.  

• PSSR 4.1, 5.2 and 6.3 – small group or Instructor led (online). Each situation will be assessed and 
method selected depending on individual’s previous experiences. 

 
Controls we have in place during COVID19 
 
TransGrid will implement the following controls during this time to reduce the risk of spreading COVID19 and 
apply appropriate social distancing practices. 

• Participants must comply with all current COVID orders and requirements issued by the NSW 
Government. 

• Participants must stay at home if unwell.  

• Participants must provide details through any QR Code scanning system at the site.  

• Participants must complete the Coronavirus Health Screening Form and participate in any protocols 
to access the site.  

• Training will only be in sessions per Site/Work Location groups e.g. A group of workers from one 
contractor. 

 
Process for Booking and Attending Training 
 

• Please only book training that is critical to enable work to proceed. 

- Please book training by completing a Training Request Form. This can be found at 
https://transgridcontractors.com.au/training-information/ under ‘How do I book training’. 

- Training Administration will then contact you to work out the best option to provide training. 

• Prerequisites for PSSR training such as CPR and Low Voltage Release and Rescue will still be required 
and must be updated annually.  

 

If you have any concerns or questions please contact me directly at: leonie.mccallum@transgrid.com.au. 
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